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 Objection

Comments How can this area possibly be suitable for an industrial site!  The woodland is in the heart of the 
countryside, only accessed by narrow country lanes.  It's beautiful, peaceful, filled with wildlife, and 
trees that have taken decades, in some cases much longer, to mature. How can one even consider 
destroying all this natural beauty.  The proposed access is on a bend in the road not to mention the 
tricky access in Rudgwick onto the A281. The area is already under severe pressure, one only has to 
drive through Loxwood and Alfold to see the various housing developments under construction.  Can 
our narrow roads happily cope with yet more heavy large HGV traffic? I think not.  What about 
cyclists, horses and their riders, walkers (and dogs), runners, pedestrians - they should all be taken 
into account.  We live in an area of twisting narrow roads and small villages (this is the countryside!), 
an increase in traffic will almost certainly result in more accidents (has anyone noticed the increase in 
speed of much of the traffic whizzing down the straight stretches from the A281 Crossways to Alfold 
and Loxwood?).  Consider too the impact on residents local to this application - the noise, the dust - 
not for a few months but YEARS!  
 
 Finally, is it even needed? Is there a demand for clay??? 
 
 I most strongly object to the application.
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